
Temporarily 
Closed 

 
For the safety and concern of everyone, we will be making the 
difficult decision to close our restaurants for the next week due to 
COVID exposure. We have always believed in being completely 
transparent with our guests in every situation. We do this because 
we genuinely value your trust, loyalty, and respect. The safety of 
our guests and team members has and will always be our number 
one priority and we are committed to upholding that standard 
especially during this pandemic.  
 
● All team members of Amy’s Collective will be tested for COVID-
19 
● No team member will return to work until negative test results 
have been issued 
● A professional cleaning company will be disinfecting all 
restaurants for the next 48 hours 
● Disinfecting of HVAC ducts will be done to ensure germ-free 
airflow 
● We will continue to strictly uphold our on-going COVID-19 
procedures and precautions 
when we reopen 



 
 
 
 
 


